
      Planning Board 
      Village of Tarrytown 
      Special Meeting  
      May 30, 2006    6 p.m. 
 
PRESENT:  Chairman Friedlander; Members Demers, Aukland, Tedesco, Stone; 
                     Counsel Shumejda 
 
PRELIMINARY PRESENTATION – FERRY LANDINGS, LLC. (WATERFRONT 
PROPERTY) LOWER MAIN STREET – SUBDIVISION 
 
The Board reviewed the proposed subdivision plan for Ferry Landings with Mr. Joe 
Cotter. 
 
Mr. Tedesco moved, seconded by Mr. Aukland, and unanimously carried, that the Board 
declares its Intent to be Lead Agency on the subdivision for Ferry Landings. 
 
Mr. Tedesco moved, seconded by Mr. Aukland, and unanimously carried, that the Board 
sets a public hearing for Tuesday, June 20, 2006, at 7 p.m. on the subdivision plan for 
Ferry Landings. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Shumejda 
Village Attorney 
 
 
 
 

 
 


